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SU Honors Newsletter Wins National Award  
 

The Shippensburg University Honors Program has received an award in the 2013 national 
Honors newsletter contest, sponsored by the National Collegiate Honors Council (NCHC), the 
national professional organization of Honors Programs and Colleges. The SU Honors newsletter, 
The Honors Chronicle, won first place in the electronic, student-published newsletter category.  

 
Megan Fick and Hannah B, the student editor of The Honors Chronicle, and Hannah is 

accepting the award on behalf of the SU Honors Program. The award will be presented at the 
annual NCHC Conference in New Orleans, LA on November 6, 2013. “I am very excited that 
the Honors Chronicle took first place in the national contest,” said Fick. “This recognition 
reflects all the hard work Hannah, the media committee, and I put into each issue we publish.” 

 
The nation-wide competition is open to all Honors Programs and Colleges affiliated with 

NCHC. Awards were also presented in print and staff-published newsletter categories. The 
recipients of the awards are selected by NCHC Publications Board. 

 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Honors Program at Shippensburg University provides an outstanding undergraduate experience that emphasizes 

scholarship, leadership, and service. The program is made up of 175 students who are chosen based on academic achievement, 
intellectual curiosity, and evidence of leadership and civic engagement. Students benefit from small classes, outstanding 
instruction, exciting research, study abroad, and internship opportunities, and special social and cultural activities. For more 
information, visit http://www.ship.edu/honors. 
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